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Denmark’s Norden, a shipping company known for its ocean-based freight services 
for liquid, bulk and project cargo of all sizes, is making a further move to capitalise on 
continued high ship prices. 

The Copenhagen-listed company has sold two additional vessels, one supramax bulk carrier 
and one MR tanker for an undisclosed sum. No further details have been disclosed about 
the name of the vessels. 

As it is reported, the supramax vessel is a recently declared purchase option which 
subsequently has been sold. 

The MR tanker became part of Norden’s owned fleet in May 2025, following the declaration 
of the related purchase option at the end of 2024. 

The move brings the total number of sold vessels to 16 year-to-date, of which 10 were from 
declared purchase options, in line with the company’s strategy to realise asset values to 
capitalise on continued high ship prices. 



Following the latest transactions, Norden controls a fleet of 15 owned and 80 leased vessels 
with purchase options. 

 


